
 

Upper Surface Creek Domestic Water Users Association 
 

USCDWUA                                       P.O. Box 70                         Cedaredge, CO 81413 
                         (970) 856-7199                          www.uscdwua.com           
 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 

 The Annual Membership Meeting of the 

UPPER SURFACE CREEK 
DOMESTIC WATER USERS ASSOCIATION 

will be  
CANCELLED FOR DECEMBER 2021 

DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

Deborah Christner, President 
Amber McPherson, Secretary-Treasurer 

 
 
After much deliberation, the Board of Directors determined that due to COVID-19 it was in the 
best interest of the members to cancel the annual meeting for 2021.  
Enclosed is the Budget for 2022, Financials for 2021, and the reports from the President, Office 
Manager, and Operations Manager for 2021.  
We realize that this is not ideal and will keep everyone informed as much as possible. 
We hope that everyone is healthy and safe during this pandemic. 
  

For the Board of Directors, 
 

 
      

Amber McPherson, Secretary-Treasurer  
 


